
165 S Clayton Street 
Lawrenceville, Georgia 30046 

770-963-5121 
lawrencevillefirst.org          info@lawrencevillefbc.org 

 

Follow us on Facebook     /LawrencevilleFirst 



September 1 Contributions 
 
Budget Rec’d $19,542.42 
Budget Req’d $18,077.00 
Building Fund $1,600.00 
Global Missions $275.00 
 

Fellowship Meal 

September 11 

BBQ Sandwich 
(pork or chicken) 

Potato Salad 
Baked Beans 
Potato Chips 

Assorted Cupcakes 

Women on Mission—Join us Monday, September 9, 6:30pm in the 
Fellowship Hall. Please bring a covered dish to share. Our speaker will be 
recommended for appointment IMB missionary Clarissa Morrison.  All 
women are invited. 
 

Fellowship Meal, September 11, 5:30pm—You may sign up online at 
lawrencevillefirst.org (MidWeek @ LFBC tab), email 
info@lawrencevillefbc.org or call 770-963-5121. Deadline is noon on 
Tuesday. 
 

Faithful Friends Book Club—Our first meeting is Thursday, September 
19  and we’ll be discussing Vanished by Irene Hannon. Everyone is invited. 
Email info@lawrencevillefbc.org for more information. You may also pick 
up a flyer on either of our ministry walls. 
 

Men’s Steak Dinner, Sunday, September 22, 6:30pm 
Join us and enjoy a delicious meal and fellowship, then brainstorm about 
restarting our LFBC Men’s Ministry. All men and their sons are invited. 
Cost is $5/person. Sign up online at lawrencevillefirst.org (ministries tab) 
or email info@lawrencevillefbc.org.  
 

Coffee & Conversation, Thursday, September 26, 6:30pm 
Fellowship Hall—Ladies, join us for this time of fun and fellowship. We 
will be serving light refreshments. Childcare is available for infants—5th 
grade. RSVP for childcare only by September 19 at lawrencevillefirst.org/
coffee-conversation. 
 

Choir Open House—Have you ever thought about singing in our church 
choir? Well now is the time to give it a try! There will be an Open House 
Rehearsal Wednesday, 9/11 at 6:30pm in the Choir Room. This is a great 
way to give choir a test drive. You don’t have to read music, just be able to 
match pitch (Dean will explain this). Questions? Email 
dean@lawrencevillefbc.org. 
 

Media Team Help Needed—We would like to add some volunteers to 
the team. No experience necessary—we can train you. If you’re comfortable 
with the basics of computing (reading email, using a mouse, etc.) you can 
help us. This is NOT an every Sunday commitment and we can work around 
your schedule. For more information email dean@lawrencevillefbc.org. 
 

ESL Volunteers Needed—We need help with childcare on Tuesdays, 
6:30—8:30pm.  Email info@lawrencevillefbc.org or call 770-963-5121. 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
September 8, 2024 

 

 
Celebratory Worship 

 

To God Be the Glory 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Baby Dedication 

 
Reflective Worship 

 

Battle Belongs 
He Will Hold Me Fast 

Living Hope 

 
Offertory Prayer 

 

Always Only Jesus 

 
Message 

 

Re:build:  Permission, Planning, Purpose 
Nehemiah 2:1-20 

Senior Pastor Brian Fillingim 

 
Response 

 

The Nail-Scarred Hand 
 

 


